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CATHOLIC CHARACTER

CONFIRMATION

On Sunday twenty four children from Holy Trinity Parish received the sacrament of 
Confirmation. From Holy Cross School we congratulate Jack, Astyn, Fynn, Valentina, Mikey 
and Tobias for taking the next step in their faith journey.

The saints our children were inspired by were: Saints Benjamin, Sebastian, Paul,Mary, 
Michael and Jeremiah.

More about the Sacraments

Jesus touches our lives through the Sacraments. Our celebrations of the sacraments are 
signs of Jesus’ presence in our lives and a means for receiving his grace. The church 
celebrates seven sacraments,which are divided into three categories. 

Sacraments of Initiation
These sacraments lay the foundation of every Christian life.  
Baptism, Confirmation, Eucharist

Sacraments of Healing
These sacraments celebrate the healing power of Jesus.
Reconciliation, Anointing of the Sick

Sacraments at the Service of Communion
These sacraments help members serve the community.
Matrimony, Holy Orders

Please keep our young people and all those who received the sacrament of Confirmation in 
your prayers.

. 

 

Important Dates

Friday 14th June  
Rooms 3, 5 & 6 class trip to Te 
Taiao at Te Papa
Thursday 20th June 11.30 am 
Assembly in hall
Thursday 20th June 6.00 pm 
BOT meeting
Sunday 23rd June 10.00 am
St Patrick’s College Hall
Holy Trinity Parish Mass
Thursday 27 June 
4.30pm-6.00pm
Term 2 sharing of learning
Friday 28th June 1.45pm 
Little Angels
Friday 5th July 
Last day of Term 2 

Newsletters are available on our 
website and our new schoolapp 
hcm.school.nz

Holy Cross School App
We now have our new mobile 
App up and running for 
important school messages 
and alerts. To download the 
app click this link
https://holycross.apps.school.n
z/share/

HAPPY BIRTHDAY to Anna, 
Marlon, Hannah and Jenson 
we hope you have a special 
birthday

BOT PARENT ELECTION RESULT
Congratulations to the parent representatives elected in the recent BOT elections. The five 
representatives are : Brendon Baker, Kate Caseley, Charmaine Meredith, Paresh Patel and 
Abi Vink. 
We will advise you who the proprietors representatives are once they have been 
appointed by the Proprietor for the Archdiocese of Wellington. 
We extend our sincere thanks to the BOT of 2016-2019 and those that put themselves 
forward for this current election. 
We look forward to continuing the wonderful collaborative working relationship with the 
new BOT that has always been a feature of Holy Cross School.

http://www.hcm.school.nz
https://holycross.apps.school.nz/share/
https://holycross.apps.school.nz/share/


Netball
Draw 15th June 2019
09.00 am Holy Cross Comets Vs EBIS Spitfire
10.40 am Holy Cross Rockets Vs SWIS Golden Ferns
10.40 am Holy Cross Starz Vs Seatoun Pulse 
11.30 am Holy Cross Tuis Vs Kilbirnie Rockets
11.30 am Holy Cross Kiwis Vs TKKM Taiohi-teina

Eastern zone cross country
Congratulations to the 50 children who represented 
Holy Cross School at the Eastern Zone cross country 
at Scots College.
The children all ran with great commitment and 
showed resilience on a cold day and an unknown 
track.
Congratulations to :
Max Reynolds               2nd place  Year 8 boys
Tama Cockburn-Birch   5th place   Year 7 boys
Maria Lawson               9th place   Year 7 girls

Max, Tama and Maria will go onto the Interzone 
cross country being held next week. 
Good luck !

 

Holy Trinity Parish Mass Sunday 23rd June  
10.00am at St Patricks College Hall.
It would be lovely to see you all 
at the combined parish mass.

THANK YOU
Thank you to the many parents who help at Holy Cross School, 
in so many ways, we really appreciate your support.  

Restorative practice
We have been having conversations in the classroom about 
restorative practice. The conversations on the poster below may also 
be of help to you at home. 

Chef of the Day:
In the kitchen today we made pumpkin soup. 
We cut one large bag of onions and then the 
pumpkin and carrots. 
Miss Jensen helped me mix the onions and 
spices with the coconut cream.  We used a 
big pot to mix it all together. 
Today I learnt how to cut and scoop out the 
inside of a pumpkin. It was YUM!
Ledayna - Rm 6 

Gardener of the Day: 
In the garden today, we were on a 
mission to keep cats out of our 
garden. 
 
We used different things to deter the 
cats from the different beds in our 
garden:

● Garlic bed - sheep pellets.
● Beetroot bed - netting.
● Carrot bed - white pepper 

sprinkled. 
We hope that this will work.
 We also saw  a real earthworm!!
Kayla - Rm 6 

Thanks Chef 
Ledayna, this 
was delicious!


